On July 18, 2006, Mrs. Burdick requested the following information regarding agenda item PM3 - Educational Specification for Wellington Community:

REQUESTS:    This question is for the Ann Killets.  Please provide an executive summary of the program review for the academy.  Are there any other H.S. programs in Fl or the U.S. that the District can share curriculum or obtain information?

RESPONSE:    The Equine/Pre-Veterinary Medicine Academy at Wellington High School is designed to meet the needs of high school students with specific interests in college academic preparation in the equine/veterinary medicine industry and related fields. This academy program is a high standards college readiness program requiring four years of science, four years of mathematics, three years of social sciences and 2 years of a foreign language in addition to the graduation requirements for students in Palm Beach County.  Students will have the opportunity to earn three credits in entrepreneurial business courses to assist with the real-life experiences of working in the equestrian community.  Students will also have the opportunity to participate in internships within the equestrian/veterinary medicine field.  Students who graduate from this program will be prepared for post-secondary education.

The school continues to research the curricula of other schools that are offering similar programs but they have not found any that are exactly like this new academy. However, there is great interest in this career track from the community and business sector. 
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